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CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1568
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds
Northwest Region Vice President 
Public Policy


January 31, 2013
	
Via E-mail and 
Overnight Delivery


[bookmark: InsertAddress]Mr. David Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:  CenturyLink’s compliance with Condition No. 4 to the Joint Applicants’ agreement with Commission Staff and Public Counsel, Docket UT-100820, Order 14, Appendix C – Revised Confidential Attachment 1

Dear Mr. Danner,

On August 23, 2012, pursuant to Condition No. 4 in the Docket UT-100820 merger settlement agreement between CenturyLink, Commission Staff and Public Counsel, adopted by the Commission in its Order 14 in the docket, CenturyLink filed with the Commission a report reflecting merger costs and synergy savings.  Included in that filing was Highly Confidential Attachment 1 which provided information on estimated synergies and integration costs associated with the CenturyLink/Qwest merger.

The purpose of this filing is to provide a revised Highly Confidential Attachment 1 which reflects changes to the “Integration Costs” section of the schedule and provides new information on “Capital Synergies.”  There were no changes to the “Operating Expense Synergies” portion of the originally filed report.  The information that changed from the original report is shown in italics on the attachment. 

If you have any questions regarding this report, please don’t hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,



Mark Reynolds

MSR/ldj
cc:  Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski
      Lisa Gafken 


